
 
321 Administration Building, Fayetteville, Arkansas 72701 

Phone: 479.575.2551    Fax: 479.575.4158 

          
 
 
12/15/2020 
 
 
RE: No Award – RFP 09022020 Student Athlete Medical Care 
 
To All Respondents: 
 
Thank you for furnishing proposals in response to the above captioned RFP.   Following careful 
consideration, the University has decided to cancel the RFP process.  Accordingly, this letter serves as 
official notification that there will be no award issued under this RFP. 
 
The University of Arkansas is very thankful for the attention of each Respondent, and for the time and 
effort expended in responding to the RFP.  We greatly value and appreciate your interest and 
participation. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Whitney Smith 
Procurement Manager, APO 

http://www.uark.edu/

		2020-12-15T17:43:47-0600
	Whitney Smith




